Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic
The Board of Chiropractic Medicine hereby gives notice that it has received a Petition for Reconsideration and/or for Declaratory Statement filed on May 7, 2007, on behalf of United Automobile Insurance Co. For reasons explained at length in the Petition, the Petitioner requests that the Board reconsider its March 6, 2006, order and render it null and void.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
